Steering committee meeting, 1.6.2006
Main conclusions that came out from the discussion:

1. All presenters have to prepare a resume of their presentation by 15.June 06 and sent to Tommy – adugoni@qec.skynet.be 
2. Professional profile of all participants in line with the template that has been prepared shall be done by 30 June 06 and sent to Tommy – adugoni@qec.skynet.be 
3. All information is going to be available on the project website: www.urbact.org/health
on this website special part for the management will be created for all those who are part of the project steering

4. New person is working for the project Meri who is responsible for the financial management

5. Next workshop is going to be held in Budapest, 27-30.9.06, Friday and Saturday (i.e. 28-29 September) for workshop work, 27 September for the steering committee meeting, 30 September is the departure day. 

6. Send information to Luisa – luisa.avedano@comune.torino.it  for booking the tickets by 7 July –and for the 20 July it is necessary at least to inform about the number of the participants
7. Budget issue: new budget is going to be sent to partners, only 10 newsletters will be prepared, more time is needed for the communication strategy, Bella is in charge for the communication strategy and for the web site, by the end of 2006 to discuss the revision of the budget, all comments regarding the budget shall be sent to Luisa, 

8. Draft Joint Convention is going to be sent by Luisa to all partners, it will be sent together with the revised budget, and it will be done after 16 June 2006.  
9. Expenditure claim shall be sent by Luisa by the end of June to all partners.

10. From 15 November all costs arisen from project implementation are eligible and can be claimed. 

11. Luisa will find out the most appropriate solution in order to make the financial transfer easier and effective for partners and avoid for ex. any non meaningful bank transfers, the package of all information will be ready by the end of June 06 and sent to all partners.

12. Experts list, 166 days have been allocated for the them, people who are useful and important for the project topics, whoever has some persons at disposal who have high level of expertise then it is necessary to send their CV to Haroon ( 4 to 5 experts) or Tommy those people have, however, be approved by Urbact secretariat (these experts have to be capable to work out on concise report, case studies, with specific expertise, budget is  12000 eur and 20 days per expert, these are additional money which are not part of the project budget), a brief on the experts will be sent by Haroon (in the week following to the workshop, i.e. 5-9 June 06) to every coordinator and names of potential experts shall be sent to Luisa and Tommy by the end of June. 

